
From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR 
Sent: Friday, October 25, 2019 9:55 AM 
To: 'Ken Shimko' 
Subject: RE: Change Order - Revise lab reports (VI) for 5 sites-APPROVED! 
 
Hi Ken,  your request for extra lab costs (EDB and 1,2, DCA) for VI is approved.  A note will be placed in 
Tracker for the following site: Auto Stop, Bob’s Auto, Odau, Jim’s Bar and Olson & Goodman.  Please 
submit this email with your claim request for these sites.  If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact me.  Thanks,  Carrie 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Carrie Stoltz 
Phone (715)365-8942 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 25, 2019 7:38 AM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Change Order - Revise lab reports (VI) for 5 sites 
 
Carrie. 
 
Please see attached. 
 
It is our understanding DNR advises the Vapor Intrusion lab reports be revised to include 1,2 DCA & 
EDB.   
 
Attached is a spreadsheet for obtaining revised reports at 5 sites.  The cost is $75 per report.   
 
Can you put a note in Tracker for each site? 
 
Thanks 
 
Kenneth Shimko, PG 

Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC 

2711 North Elco Road 

Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742 

(715)832-6608 (office) 

(715)579-0723 (cell) 

Email: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com 
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